
 

Reception Mother’s Day 2018-19 

Wandsworth Tag Rugby Tournament 

      

On Friday 24th January, Belleville Wix took part in the Wandsworth Tag Rugby 
Tournament alongside more than 20 other schools from the borough.  

Having only been introduced to the sport during a handful of recent PE lessons, a 
squad of 10 boys and girls were selected to represent our school. Those who 

demonstrated a fantastic attitude to tag rugby as well as sportsmanship, 
encouragement and mastery of the fundamental skills required to play were 
selected for the team. This was the first time the players applied all they had 

learned in PE and came together in a competitive scenario.  

In the morning, the tournament consisted of a ‘round robin’ format during which 
we played three matches and all the players demonstrated an impressive 

understanding of key rules, positional awareness and tactics of tag rugby. So 
much so we qualified for the afternoon knockout stages and played courageously 

in the quarter-finals. Unfortunately, we narrowly missed out on a place in the 
semis but all our pupils should be thoroughly proud of their performances and 

attitude they demonstrated on the day. 

 


